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Holidays Are Here! 

Every year Forest Glade Estates welcomes the holidays 

with open arms and festive decorations.  We have 

earned the reputation as a must-see neighborhood for 

the whole town, especially for families and children. 

This year started with a fine turnout for Halloween 

despite some rain, with some wonderfully creative and 

spooky yards.  Now that Thanksgiving has come and 

gone the neighborhood decorates for the Yuletide and 

New Year season.  If you are inclined to put on the lights 

for the season, please do so with gusto!  The HOA 

decorates the lampposts and mailboxes but the 

homeowners really make it happen with what you do 

for your homes. 

The annual Holiday Open House and potluck will be held 

on Sunday, December 11 at three of our host families’ 

homes.  Please see the reverse side for more 

information.   

Have a wonderful holiday! 

 

Fall BBQ Offered Great Music, Food and Company 

The annual Fall BBQ was enjoyed by a record crowd this 

year.  This is always a team event with plenty of willing 

hands to make it happen.  This year we had the 

pleasure of the LK Project providing music, thanks to 

the Arnolds, and great BBQ (thanks Chris!) and potluck 

dishes from everyone who came.  The weather was 

perfect. Who could ask for more? 

 

 

Upcoming HOA Activities 

Holiday Open 
House 

Sun. 12/11/16 
4-7 p.m. 

See Article 

Board Meeting Mon. 2/13/17 
7-9 p.m. 

820 
McGlinchey Dr. 



Holiday Open House Sunday December 11 

The annual Holiday Open House is the premier event for 

the neighborhood and a great chance to meet your 

neighbors in the full spirit of the holidays.  Each year we 

have several of our homes volunteer to host a movable 

feast.  This year it will be on Sunday December 11 from 

4-7 p.m.   

Our host families for 2016 are: 

 Larry and Heidii McMichael, 1897 College Ave. 

 Tim & Claudia Berry, 1832 Creek Rd. 

 Wayne & Yvonne Miller, 1733 Old Tower Rd. 

Please bring a dish to share to your host family 

according to the map below.  Even numbered houses 

should bring a savory dish and odd numbered houses 

should bring a sweet dish.  Please have your food at the 

host home by 4:00 

Watch for the flyer in your mailbox soon 

 

HOA Board Meetings 

The HOA board meetings are open to all homeowners 

to attend and voice concerns (or praise!), and light 

refreshments are provided.  Meetings are held at 7 p.m. 

on the 2nd Monday of each month at a board member’s 

home.  They are announced in the newsletter and on 

the website.  No meetings are typically held in 

December or January.  The next meeting will be 

February 13th at the Sterne home at 820 McGlinchey Dr. 
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2016-2017 Board Members 
President George Farquar (925) 321-5658 gfarquar@gmail.com 
Vice President Wayne Miller (925) 606-9575 artzncrafts@comcast.net 
Secretary Jim Mackanic (925) 373-1041 jim.mackanic@gmail.com 
Treasurer Enda Sterne (925) 443-2043 pasterne@comcast.net 
At Large Marie Dremalas (925) 447-7497 jmdrem@comcast.net 
Advisory Chris Brown (925) 519-5870 chris.d.brown57@gmail.com 


